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Hi Colleen, no concerns/comments at this time.  This is a welcome improvement due to the
removal of the pump station.  While it provides some pretreatment (grinder pump on rags), it
has required alot of attention by our staff.  Happy New Year!  Derek

Derek J. Albertson
Superintendent
CTDEEP Operator IV (Treatment) / NEWEA Operator IV (Collections)

M.A., Public Administration / B.S., Geology

860.886.3666 / dalbertson@montville-ct.org
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